
Murray Irrigation candidate statement - Phil Snowden 

 

 Dear Shareholder, 

 

I am proud of the outcomes that have been achieved 

whilst I have been a director of Murray Irrigation over the 

last 8 years. Whilst there have been some difficult and 

challenging times I have always tried to act with the 

highest standards and integrity expected. 

 

It is with the support of the current board that I offer my nomination to you to serve another 

4 years as a director of MIL. 

 

I am enthusiastic with the results and culture we now have within the board and staff of MIL. 

The updated strategy is testament to this and the direction we are going in the years ahead. 

This has been discussed at the recent shareholder meetings and can be found on the MIL 

website. If you have any questions about this or any other matter, please contact me. 

 

Whilst there will still be challenges ahead of us, I will continue to focus on these and address 

them with the intergenerational future of our company, farmers and community at the heart 

of my decision making. 

 

Thankyou for your support and feedback over the last 8 years. If you would like me to stay 

on for another term, please vote. 

Regards, 

 

Phil Snowden 

0427839217 


